(COPY
Llopd's Register of Sbipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

- 3lat August, 1934,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 10th
instant addressed to the Owners of the steamer
"FRATERNITY", a copy of ihiﬂh was forwarded to you,

I have to aequaint you I am mew in receipt of the
undertaking required by the Committee in this case,
and I shall therefore be glad if you will keep

it in mind, and advise me immediately should the vessel
’;iva your distriet without having the Third Special

Survey lo.l and all neecessary repairs carried out.
1 am, Dear Sir,
. Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

G.Allan, Esq,,
MONTREAL.
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